
SHOOTING INVESTIGATION 

SUSPECT BEING SOUGHT 
SCOTT LACHASSE 
CHIEF OF POLICE 

 
 
 

   BURBANK POLICE DEPARTMENT
     200 North Third Street, Burbank, CA 91502 
 

   OFFICIAL NEWS RELEASE

 
 
 
 
 

QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS STATEMENT MAY BE DIRECTED TO 
SERGEANT CLAUDIO LOSACCO, @ 818-238-3240 OR CLOSACCO@BURBANKCA.GOV 

 

24-HOUR: 818-238-3000                    PRESS INFORMATION OFFICE: 818-238-3240                           DETECTIVE BUREAU:  818-238-3210 

TWITTER@BURBANKPD                                         BURBANKPD.ORG                           FACEBOOK.COM/BURBANKPD 

LACRIMESTOPPERS.ORG           CRIME STOPPERS: 800-222-TIPS (8477)                                     WWW.NIXLE.COM 

PUBLIC SERVICE MESSAGE 

 

 

DATE:  December 9, 2015 
 
On Wednesday morning, December 9, 2015, at about 7:20 am, Burbank Police 
Officers responded to a residence in the 1700 block of North Catalina Street 
regarding a report of shots fired. 
 
Upon arrival, officers found the resident, a 67 year old male, lying in his 
driveway, having suffered multiple wounds as a result of gunfire.  The most 
significant of the wounds were to his abdomen.  A second victim, a 33 year old 
gardener working nearby, was also found to have been shot in the foot.  Both 
were transported to area hospitals.  The resident underwent surgery and is 
listed in serious condition.  The gardener is listed in stable condition and 
expected to be okay. 
 
The suspect vehicle, which is described as a silver four-door sedan, was last 
seen driving south on Catalina Street, towards Victory Boulevard.  The suspect 
is described as a male in his 20’s, with dark hair. 
 
Investigators are working to determine what the relationships are between the 
victims and the suspect. 
 
Anyone with information on this case is asked to contact Detective Jamal Childs 
at (818) 238-3210. 
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